
Florence County Government 
Procurement Department 

 

County Complex Building 
180 N. Irby Street MSC-R, Florence, SC 29501 Telephone (843) 665-3018 ext – 54149 Fax: (843) 664-9668  

  

 

July 31, 2014 

 

 

Strickland Waterproofing Company, Inc. 

500 N. Hoskins Road 

Charlotte, NC  28216 

 

 

Subject:  BID REJECTION LETTER- PHASE 3 SPLASH PAD REPAIRS AT  

     LYNCHES RIVER PARK (BID NO. 01-14/15) 

 

Dear Mr. Randy Strickland, Strickland Waterproofing Company, Inc.: 

 

Florence County requested bids from qualified vendors for the Phase 3 Splash Pad 

Repairs at Lynches River Park (Bid No. 01-14/15).  Your bid was received and opened 

at 3:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 31, 2014.  Your company was the only one that 

submitted a bid for this project.    

 

Your bid response did not include the required bid bond or a certificate of statement on 

business letterhead stating that have been in business for five (5) consecutive years 

without filing for bankruptcy as required and stated on page 21 of the bid document.   

 

Therefore, Florence County must reject your bid.   

 

It is the intent of Florence County to re-bid this project.  Once this happens, a revised 

invitation to bid document will be forwarded to you. 

 

Please contact me via e-mail at pfletcher@florenceco.org if you have any questions.   

Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick D. Fletcher, CPPB 
Procurement Director 

mailto:pfletcher@florenceco.org

